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Magpie 
March 8th, 2018 

 
Volunteer Opportunities   

 Help in your child’s classroom 

 Help with K-3 swimming Lessons 

 Help with Spring Pictures 

 Be a part of Community Council 
 

Inservice/Work Day then Spring Break 
There will be no school for students March 9th, 2018 or the following week, March 12th-16th, 

2018.  School will resume on Monday, March 19, 2018.  Have a great vacation!   
 

Time change this weekend 
Remember to reset your clocks to “Spring Ahead” one hour this Saturday night before you go to 

bed or first thing Sunday morning.   
 

Swimming for 2 & 3 Grade 
Swimming for students in 2 & 3 Grade will be held the week of March 19th – 23rd, 2018.  These 

students need to have their permission slips turned in by Monday, March 19th and remember to 

bring their swimsuit, goggles, towel, dry underwear, comb and waterproof bag to put wet things 

in.  Students with long hair should have a rubber band to tie their hair back.  Please label all your 

child’s belongings.  Parent helpers are needed both in the pool and in the boys and girls 

locker rooms.  Please contact your child’s teacher if you can help.  Thank you. 

 

Spotlight Lunch 
March Spotlight Students and their parents are invited to join Mr. Swanson for lunch on 

Thursday, March 29, 2018.  Parents can meet their students by the dragon at 11:45 am.  We hope 

to see you here!   

 

If parents plan on eating a hot lunch, please notify the school office ahead of time so our cook 

can prepare enough food.  Also, please come prepared to pay for your hot lunch.  (An adult lunch 

is $4.25 plus 60 cents for milk.)  Our cook is not allowed to take money from a child’s account 

for an adult lunch.  Thanks for your help! 

 

Plaid and Duct Tape Day  
Student Council is sponsoring “Plaid and Duct Tape” day on Friday, March 23, 2018.  Join the 

fun! 

 

 



Spring Picture Day and Volunteers 

Spring Picture day will be on Monday, March 26th.  We need two volunteers to help out from 

8:15 am to 10:30 am.  Volunteers receive a free packet of pictures for their assistance.  Please 

contact Joy in the office if you can help.   

  

 
 


